
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear patients, carers and families, 

Please be advised that the practice will be closed for the afternoon on 
Tuesday 10th September from 12:30pm for staff training and development.  

During this time, please call 111 only in the event of an URGENT need.  

For general enquiries and prescriptions, please contact the practice when 
we re-open the next day. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. 

Best wishes, 

Practice Team 

 

  

TARGET 
 

Time for Audit, Research, Governance, Education and Training 

Practice closed for staff training. 
 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 (from 12:30pm) 
 

 

 


